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13th June, 1933.

Sir Arthur W. Currie,

from around Churchill in view of the movement of those 
animals which is taking place towards the East, and the 
Police are hoping to be able to send more material from 
the Yukon.

None of this, of course, is interfering or 
supplanting in any way, our main researches in connection 
with parasites of domesticated animals; 
going forward exactly as we planned at the Meeting.

Yours sincerely,

these are

SO


